
 

 

Date: 16.10.2024 

To,  
The Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
Bandra Kurla complex, Bandra-East 
Mumbai-400 051 
 
Stock code: SHYAMCENT 

The Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 
 
 
Stock code: 539252 

 
Dear Sir(s)/Madam(s), 

Sub: Disclosure of Events/Information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

This has reference to our letter dated 04th September, 2024 informing the receipt of directions 
from Meghalaya State Pollution Control Board (MSPCB) for closure of operations of ferro 
alloys companies located in Byrnihat region for alleged non- compliances of the applicable 
pollution control norms till the directions therein are complied with and written permission to 
resume the operation is obtained from MSPCB. 
 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that the MSPCB vide its letter dated 15th October, 2024, 
which is received by us today, i.e. 16th October, 2024, has revoked the closure direction with 
immediate effect from the date of issuance of the said letter. Accordingly, the plant will 
resume its operation shortly.  
 
This disclosure, being material, is made pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Part A of 
Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
This is for your information and record. 
   
Thanking you,  
 
For Shyam Century Ferrous Limited 

 
 
 
Ritu Agarwal  
Company Secretary 
(M. No.: A39155) 


		2024-10-16T13:53:50+0530
	RITU AGARWAL




